
 

  

 

 

                       September 2024   

Fall Session 

With our kickoff to Fall Session off and running, we would like to thank everyone for their 
patience as we navigated the transition. As a reminder, please see Administration if you 
are not sure of your newly adjusted tuition rate. Effective September 2nd, 2024, they are 
as follows: 

Infant/Pre-Toddler/Toddler/Intro to Preschool/Preschool 1&2 $74.00 per day 
Preschool 3/and all Pre-K                   $72.00 per day 
 

Picture Day with Leighann Kuenn  
PMP of Sandy Hollow is excited to announce that we will be offering picture day with 
Leighann Kuenn Photography. We will be posting examples of last year’s photos in our 
front foyer. Picture day will be held September 30th, October 1st and October 2nd. We will 
be offering one package which will be digital downloads only.  More information to 
come! 
 

A Note From Our Nurse… 
* Here at Precious Memories Preschool of Sandy Hollow, our goal for all our little friends 
is to have happy and healthy days. It is a reality that sometimes children become ill and 
need to be sent home from school for a variety of health-related reasons. Our school has 
developed effective policies specifically related to sickness and appropriateness for the 
return to school. Our policy states that you may not return within 24 hours in cases of 
fever of 101.0 or greater, vomiting or two cases of diarrhea. Children may return to 
school after this 24-hour period and symptom free (WITHOUT using fever reducing 
medications). We want your children to feel well enough to take part in school activities 
and it is important to minimize potential contagion exposure to other children as well. 
We appreciate all of you for working with us to provide as healthy an environment as 
possible.  
** As influenza season approaches, please provide documentation for your child’s annual 
vaccine to the main office. Documentation must be submitted by January 1st, 2025. Thank 
you for your cooperation.  
–Lindsey Wetherell, RN 
 

Reminders: 

- Make sure your child’s cubby has spare clothing. We no longer have a supply of spare 
clothing that we can offer. If your child does not have spare clothing and needs to be 
changed, we will be calling parents to bring clothing.  
- Please make sure the main office has all up to date parent/emergency contact 
information for your family. 
- We are a PEANUT FREE center- outside food that is not in the original package will not 
be allowed in the classrooms. Homemade food is also no allowed in the classrooms. 
Please see administration with any questions you have.  
- Just a reminder that we do not allow backpacks or diaper bags to be left in the school. 
We understand that children proudly enter the school with their specially selected 
backpack carrying their belongings for the day and have no problem with this continuing. 
We do, however, ask that the parent/guardian unpack the backpack/diaper bag into their 
cubby and take the backpack/diaper bag with them as they exit the building. 
- All children must be dropped off by 9:15am with the only exceptions being medical related or 
special unavoidable circumstances that have been approved by the Director.  

 Monday, September 2nd    

Center Closed- Labor Day 

 Tuesday, September 17th      

Soccer Shots Begins  

 Monday, September 30th     

Picture Day    

 Tuesday, October 1st      

Picture Day    

 Wednesday, October 2nd       

Picture Day   

 

Soccer Shots 
Precious Memories Preschool of 

Sandy Hollow is excited to partner 
up with Soccer Shots again this Fall 

to bring soccer to our school! 
Soccer Shots is an engaging 

children’s soccer program that 
focuses on character development 
and confidence building. The Fall 

session will run every Tuesday 
morning from September 17th-

November 5th. Enroll now at 
www.soccershots.com/southctri. 

 

 

 

http://www.soccershots.com/southctri

